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Kenny, Ann o

From: Kathryn Snider [kates@fsmseattie.com]

Sent:  Friday, October 19, 2001 11:30 AM

To: ‘Whiting, Kelly’

Ce:  Kenny, Ann; Keith Smith (E-mail); David Masters (E-mail)
Subject: RE: Low Flow Meeting

Hi Kelly, Keith, Ann & David:
I just spoke with Keith. Keith and Ann need to talk - both about the agenda for this meeting and about your
potential role in the meeting. My understanding from Keith is that Ann is out until Monday, and he intends to

talk to her then.

| think it is best if they talk, confirm the meeting, and then brief you and | both on the goals for the meeting and
our involvement. Lets keep the meeting blocked out on our calendars for now, until we hear from Ann/Keith

early next week.
Hope that makes sense,

All the best - Kate.

—Original Message—

From: Whiting, Kelly [mailto:Kelly.Whiting@METROKC.GOV]
Sent: Friday, October 19, 2001 10:28 AM

To: 'Kathryn Snider’

Cc: Ann Kenny (E-mail); Masters, David

Subject: RE: Low Flow Meeting

Hi Kate -

Can someone please provide me a meeting ageﬁda, or at least a precise description of the purpose and expectations
of this proposed meeting. My management believes we are done with technical issues. I have heard various things
from various people, but the last thing I saw documented would not require a meeting to discuss technical issues.

_ =—=Kelly.

——Origina] Message—

From: Kathryn Snider [mailto:kates@fsmseattle.com]

Sent: Friday, October 19, 2001 9:50 AM

To: "Smith, Keith'; Kathryn Snider; Paul Fendt (E-mail); Tom Atkins
(E-mail); Charles (Pony) Ellingson (E-mail); Kelly Whiting (E-mail)
Subject: RE: Low Flow Meeting

Sounds good to me. Im holding 8:30 - 11:30 on 10/30 at my office as the
meeting date, and will look for your confirmation. If anyone has questions
re: directions to our office, there are directions on our website:
www.fsmseattle.com
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Kate Snider, Principal

Floyd Snider McCarthy, Inc.

83 South King Street, Suite 614
Seattle WA 98104

(206) 292-2078 phone

(206) 682-7867 fax
kates@fsmseattle.com

——Original Message—

From: Smith, Keith [mailto:smith k@portseattle.org]

Sent: Friday, October 19, 2001 9:14 AM

To: Kate Snider (E-mail); Paul Fendt (E-mail); Tom Atkins (E-mail);
Charles (Pony) Ellingson (E-mail); Kelly Whiting (E-mail)

Subject: Low Flow Meeting -

It looks like we are firming up the October 30th meeting date. Ann is out
of town until Monday (10/22), so I still need to confirm with her. Rick is
not available, but since his part of the analysis is unchanged, his

attendance may not be critical. If it is, someone else from his office

could attend. The CORPS hydrologist may also attend the meeting, but that
is not confirmed yet. Location is still slated for Kate's office, unless we
conflict with a baseball game, in which case we will move the meeting. I'd
like to propose an 8:30 start as some of us have noon meetings to get to. [
will send a confirmation or reschedule notice as soon as I talk to Ann.

Tom, could you continue to coordinate with Joe and Felix? Thanks.

Keith R. Smith

Water Resources Manager

Port of Seattie

17900 International Boulevard, Suite 402
Seattle WA 98188

206/988-5528

206/988-5636 (fax)

smith k@portseattle.org
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